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Northern Ireland Water holds the records of the location of public water mains and sewers in our 

Geographic Information Systems (GIS). Details of how to apply for a copy of our record drawings can 

be found at Record Requests. Our drawings, however, will not show whether a property is connected 

to a public watermain or sewer.  

Where written confirmation of connection to the public watermain or sewer is required for 

conveyancing purposes, Northern Ireland Water offer a service to visit the property to confirm 

whether it connects to the public watermain and sewer. Following completion of the site visit, we 

will issue the applicant with written confirmation of the property’s connection status. 

There is a cost for this service in line with our Scheme of Charges. On receipt of a completed 

application and application fee, Northern Ireland Water aims to carry out the site visit and issue 

written confirmation as to the property’s connection status within 10 working days. 

You must apply in writing using Application Form SVR 

Enquiries should be addressed to; 

Developer Services – Servicing Team 

Northern Ireland Water 

Westland House
40 Westland Road
Belfast
BT14 6TE
Telephone: 03457 440088 

Email: developerservices@niwater.com 

https://www.niwater.com/services-for-developers/record-requests/
mailto:developerservices@niwater.com
https://www.niwater.com/privacy/

